
Council heard a deputation from Greater Napanee Pride requesting permission to install a sign at Market Square to
recognize the sponsors of the rainbow crosswalk art. This gesture would publicly acknowledge the sponsors and
provide clarification on who is paying for the installation of the crosswalk each year. 

Applications for the Lennox and Addington OPP Detachment Board 

Council received a presentation from the Ad Hoc Trails Committee regarding updates since
establishing the committee in 2023. Committee members outlined the vision for the potential
trail, obstacles for establishing the trail, and maps of proposed trail routes. An updated terms of
reference will be brought forward so the Ad Hoc Trails Committee can continue their work. 

Presentation - Ad Hoc Trails Committee
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Town of Greater Napanee 
Council Highlights

Regular Meeting of Council for July 9, 2024

Next Regular Session of Council: Tuesday, July 23, 2024
This meeting will be live streamed via our YouTube Channel

Take a Look at the Agenda and Minutes from the July 9, 2024 Regular Session of Council

Deputation - Greater Napanee Pride Crosswalk

Applications for the Lennox and Addington OPP Detachment Board are being accepted until July 22nd, 2024. If you
are a community member interested in joining the board, please visit the Town of Greater Napanee website for more
information about the board and to complete an application form.

Upcoming Events 
Music by the River - July 21st, August 11th, and August 25th at Conservation Park 
Movie in the Park - July 26th and August 23rd beginning at dusk in Conservation Park 

More information about upcoming events is available on the Town of Greater Napanee website. 

Dog Control By-law Public Consultation 
Feedback is being collected until July 12th, 2024, on potential changes to the Dog Control By-law.
Residents can complete the survey available on Let’s Talk Greater Napanee to provide their input.
The results of the public consultation and proposed draft by-law will be brought forward to Council
later this summer.

Amendment to Fees for Service By-law
Council passed an amendment to Schedule E of the Fees for Service By-law. The amendment to this by-law will
increase certain facilities and programming fees.

Deputation - Transportation Challenges for Local Seniors 
Council heard a deputation regarding the bus service provided by Lennox & Addington Seniors Outreach Services
(L&A SOS) that was cancelled effective June 30, 2024. The council representative on the L&A SOS board will discuss
if there is a solution to the cancelled bus service with the board.

https://www.facebook.com/townofgreaternapanee
https://www.instagram.com/greaternapanee/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCmNkxvT9f0mEpxBZrZiqS4A
https://www.linkedin.com/company/the-town-of-greater-napanee/mycompany/?viewAsMember=true
https://greaternapanee.civicweb.net/FileStorage/1F07AC28A9374D0D99CAD23FA8D09422-Deputation%20Request%20-%20Ad%20Hoc%20Trails%20Committee%20-%20070.pdf
https://www.greaternapanee.com/en/index.aspx
https://letstalkgreaternapanee.ca/
https://form.foreaction.cloud/submit/greater-napanee
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCmNkxvT9f0mEpxBZrZiqS4A
https://greaternapanee.civicweb.net/Portal/MeetingInformation.aspx?Org=Cal&Id=2020
https://www.greaternapanee.com/town-hall/lennox-addington-opp-detachment-board/
https://onlineforms.greaternapanee.com/Lennox-and-Addington-OPP-Detachment-Board
https://www.greaternapanee.com/play/events-and-festivals/
https://letstalkgreaternapanee.ca/dog-control-by-law-community-consultation
https://greaternapanee.civicweb.net/FileStorage/829115EB209A4D1887E3AD9014813FC5-By-law%20No.%202024-0037%20-%202024%20Fees%20for%20Services%20-%20Am.pdf

